
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
   

 
 

 
 

             
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 

As we approach Week 5, we have so much to celebrate and feel positive 
about. It has been wonderful to see children across the school so emersed 
and engaged in their learning. I have had the pleasure of many visits from 
children sharing and talking about learning they are proud of whilst on 
their ‘Walks of Fame’. As we continue to focus on Compassion this term, it 
has also been powerful to see first-hand and hear stories of how our 
children are enacting this value everyday throughout school.  
 
We would like to say a huge thank you to FORET and all who helped 
organise the hugely successful discos last week. It was brilliant to see our 
children (and adults) dancing, smiling and having so much fun.  
 
Sophie and I were given the great honour of cutting the ribbon for our 
Library Grand Opening this week. It was fantastic to see so many children 
and adults exploring and sharing books together. Thanks to Charlotte, 
Gareth and all staff who have worked so hard on the library and thanks to 
all of you for making it such a special occasion. 

Children as Leaders update:  

Kindness Champions, led by Laurie, had their first meeting this week and have 
been planning all the brilliant ways they will be helping others during playtimes 
and lunchtimes. Our Sports Champions, led by Scott, will be starting their 
leadership roles next week by helping with PE lessons. Our Changemakers also 
met this week to discuss Redfield house names and had some brilliant ideas. 
Watch this space! 

Free Instrumental Tuition for all Phase 2 children in receipt of pupil premium 
funding 
Learning an instrument is great fun!  If your child is in receipt of pupil premium 
and you’re interested in free lessons, then please contact the office. Tuition is 
available on:  Keyboard, Violin, Drums and Clarinet.  

We hope you have a great weekend and look forward to welcoming you back on 
Monday. 

Phelim Byrne and Sophie Westerwijk  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Thursday 1st December  

- Winter Fayre, organized 

by FORET 

 

Tuesday 6th December: 

- Year 2 trip to Suspension 

Bridge 

- Year 5 ice skating trip 

 

Friday 9th December 

- Redfield’s Got Talent  

 

 

 
 

GENTLE REMINDERS 
 

If your child arrives after 

9:10am in the morning, it is 

counted as a ½ day absence. 

 

 

 

 
Our Educate Together 

Principles: 
 

DEMOCRATICALLY 

RUN 

CHILD-CENTRED 

EQUALITY BASED 

CO-EDUCATIONAL 
 

 

Term 2 Week 4 

Redfield Educate Together 



 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Year 1 have enjoyed going on 2 trips this term.  
 
The first was a sightseeing coach tour of Bristol linked to our current Geography topic. 
We drove past landmarks and stopped for lunch and a walk over Clifton Suspension 
bridge. 
 

 
 
Last week we went to St George’s Music hall to take part in a fun-filled day of singing, 
composing music and watching an interactive concert.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 1 out and about 



 

 
 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 

In Year 2, we have been working on our balances, rolls and jumps to make a gymnastics 
sequence. Look at us go! 
 
 

                                
 
 
 

                               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Acrobatic Year 2s! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Year 4 have been working hard on multiplication.  
We have been using concrete resources to show how place value 

changes when we multiply by 10 or 100. 
 
 
 
 

Year 4 enjoyed our fundraising for Children in Need. We had a 
think about things we have done in the past for charity and how 

this links with this term’s value: Compassion. 
 
 
                                                                        

                                               
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Busy Year 4 



 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 

               
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Year 5 - Suffragetes 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 

We all want our children to be safe, which can be especially challenging in today’s 
online world. We have some resources to help you manage the risks of this and 
things to consider with a couple of the most popular social media platforms. 
 
                                 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

E-Safety 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Safeguarding  
At Redfield, we are committed to Safeguarding and promoting the welfare of our 

pupils. If you are a parent, child, volunteer, or member of staff you should share any 
concerns you may have about a child or an adult with either:  

  
Designated Safeguarding Lead  

Phelim Byrne  
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead   

Sophie Westerwijk  
Family Support Worker | Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead   

Imrana Bashir  
Safeguarding Governor   

Farina Ackerman  
  

If this is not possible or appropriate and you need to report a concern yourself, the 
numbers below are the main contacts.  

  
Local Authority Designated Officer (LADO) – LADO@bristol.gov.uk | 0117 903 7795  

National Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Children (NSPCC) | 
help@nspcc.org.uk | 0808 800 5000  

In the event of an emergency please call 999.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Safeguarding 

After School Club Request 
 

If you have any of the unwanted or unloved items at 
home, we would appreciate donations for our 

children to enjoy in after school club: 

• Small cars 

• Lego blocks 

• K’nex blocks 

• Wooden train tracks 

• Small figurines 

• Small dolls 
 
 

mailto:LADO@bristol.gov.uk
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Messages from the office 
 

www.redfieldet.org.uk is our school website, which we are trying to keep 
updated with dates for events for your ease. Please can we ask you to refer to 
this in the first instance to answer any query you may have.  

 
 

Absence Reporting: If your child is unable to attend school for any reason, please 
contact the school before 9am on 0117 3790777, option 1 and leave us a 
message with your child’s name, class and reason for absence.   
  
Thank you    
 
 

http://www.redfieldet.org.uk/

